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SUBMISSION FROM THE SEAPARK HILL ASSOCIATION, MALAHIDE, TO THE 
AIRCRAFT NOISE COMPETENT AUTHORITY IN RELATION TO PROPOSALS BY 
THE DUBLIN AIRPORT AUTHORITY FOR DIVERGENT FLIGHT ROUTES ETC. 

 
 
 

The Secretary, 
Aircraft Noise Competent Authority, 
c/o Fingal County Council, 
Swords, 
County Dublin 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
 
We wish to make representations to the Authority in relation to the proposals 
relating to north parallel runway at Dublin Airport (An Bórd Pleanála (Planning 
Application F04A/1755, Reference Number PL 06F.217429 refers) and to state that 
we believe it should be rejected on a number of grounds. 
 
These include the major noise and health implications for large numbers of 
residents in the north County Dublin area, the fact that the divergent flight paths 
on which the Airport Authority have chosen to proceed have not gone through the 
planning process and the fundamental disregard of the environmental and health 
implications the proposal demonstrates.  
 
Our fundamental opposition to the proposal is further based on the arguments 
outlined in submissions to your Authority made by the Malahide Community 
Forum and the Seapark Residents’ Association and we wish to be associated with, 
and fully supportive of, the detailed assertions set out in both those submissions. 
 
If you require any further information in relation to this submission we will be 
happy to supply same if it is possible for us to do so. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kathy O’Sullivan, 
Secretary,  
Seapark Hill Association 
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